
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

FROM THE PERSONNEL COMMITTEE 

We are pleased to announce that Susan Tibbetts has accepted the  

position of  Church Secretary at GPBC.  Her selection was approved at 

the Called Business Meeting held on August 15th.  She has been the 

Secretary at a Baptist Church in Roanoke, VA for the last 5 years and 

has all the qualifications we were seeking.  She and her husband are 

moving to Poquoson in September and she will begin her employment 

here on September 17, 2018.   

 

OFFICE HOURS:  The Secretary’s office hours will move back to  

mornings (9am—12pm) beginning Tuesday, September 4, 2018. 

 

 

Women’s Get-Away at Eagle Eyrie 

Please contact Pauline Littell (804-815-8030) if you are interested in 

going to the Women’s Get-Away at Eagle Eyrie scheduled for November 

2-3 or 3-4, 2018.  Information and sign-up sheets have been posted on 

the WMU bulletin board in the Narthex. 

 

BGAV Annual Meeting 

The Baptist General Association of Virginia just announced the dates of 

their Annual Meeting.  Mark you calendar for November 12-14, 2018.  

It will be held at the Mount Vernon Baptist Church in Glen Allen, VA.  

Online registration for our elected messengers will open in September.  

Elected messengers are:  Faye Branen, Alice Deal, Jimmy Diggs, Ted 

Fisher, Pastor Bud and Donna Goude, Ann and Buddy Hogge and  

Sharon Warren.  

 

Other church members may register as guests for the BGAV Annual 

Meeting if they are interested in attending.  Contact the church office 

for more information. 
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